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July 26, 1968 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

In response to your letter of July 22, please be advised 
that all of the information available to the Secret Service 
relating to the assassination of President Kennedy was made 
available to the Warren Commission and its staff, and pursu-
ant to the Order of the Attorney General, all information and 
evidence concerning the assassination in the possession of 
the Secret Service has been forwarded to the National Archives. 

As you know, the tape recording made by the Miami Police 
Department was played to newsmen in February, 1967, by Major 
Malcolm E. Gracey of the Miami Police Department. A copy of 
the tape recording or a transcript may be available through 
the Miami Police or the various news media to whom it was 
played. 

We are unable to provide you or the Archivist with the 
identification of the file or files concerning the assassination 
in which this material appears. 

Very truly yours, 

Thomas J. 	ey 
Assistant Director 
Protective Intelligence 


